
Dear NU Family,

"Prayer should be the key of the day and the lock of the night George Herbert

I am so encouraged that over 250 people participated in 24-Hour Prayer last week! 
I'm sure that time spent before God was not a waste in any way, but helped to 
orient each of us towards His nature and purposes in our lives and campus. Thank 
you for being a part of this event!

We're finishing the theme of Covenants this week in chapel, as well as hearing 
wonderful words of wisdom from several other members of our community.

COMING UP THIS WEEK
Monday, Sept 19 | Monday Devos: Bill Owen | Butterfield Chapel Balcony, 10 & 
11:20am
Monday, Sept 19 | Pursuit | Butterfield Chapel, 8:30pm
Wednesday, Sept 21 | Chapel: Dr. Blaine Charette | Butterfield Chapel, 10 &
11:20am
Thursday, Sept 22 | Last Lecture w/ Dr. Clint Bryan* | Perks Lounge, 7:00pm 
*Spiritual Life Credit Offered
Friday, Sept 23 | Chapel: Dr. Kari Brodin | Butterfield Chapel, 10 & 11:20am 

God bless you this week,

Phil Rasmussen, M.A.
Vice President for Ministry and Relations
425.889.5308 (office)
206.909.9488 (mobile)
Phil.Rasmussen(5)Northwestu.edu | northwestu.edu 
Instagram @prasmussen
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